

November 20, 2017

Maria Ratcliff Special Events Coordinator City of Key West

Dear Maria,

Ginger King, Board Member of Sister Season Fund, Inc. was authorized to work with John Campbell who is producing the 2017 New Year's Eve Eddie Money concert at the City Pavilion. It is intended that this concert donate a portion of the proceeds, after expenses, to Sister Season Fund, Inc. As there is currently no way to know the number of tickets that will be sold, we agreed with Mr. Campbell that the event will guarantee a donation of \$3000.00 to Sister Season Fund, Inc.

Mr. Campbell's production will be responsible for all promotion and sales of tickets, liability insurance, recycling, and any licensing required. Sister Season Fund, Inc. will have a table at the event with materials about the organization.

Attached is our 501(c)(3) Certificate and Florida Exempt Certificate for you further information. Should additional information be needed, please contact me at 305-304-9828 or Ginger King at 305-849-0991.

Thank vou.

Julie Hanson, President Sister Season Fund, Inc.

PO Box 4535

Key West, FL 33041 sisterseason@aol.com

www.sisterseason.com